ADDENDUM #3

CR 455/Ray Goodgame Parkway from
Good Hearth Boulevard to Lost Lake Road
Project No. 2023-02, Bid No. 23-527

This addendum is being issued to make the following changes, corrections, clarifications and
additions to the bidding document. The information in this addendum modifies and changes the

original bidding documents and takes precedence over the original documents. Receipt of this
addendum shall be acknowledged by the bidder by signing and dating the a ropriate

line on page W-4 of the bid proposal. Failure to acknowledge this addendum may preclude
consideration of the bid proposal for award.

The bid opening date remains June 1, 2023. The timeframe for requests for information has
expired.

Questions Asked via E-mail

Q1: I have reviewed the plans for this bid and don't see where the desilting pipe will take
place. Can you verify where desilting is required for this project?

Al: As stated in Addendum 1, Answer 15, Contractor shall include in their bid a cost to
desilt all existing storm pipe within the project limits.

Q2: Is there a specific bid bond form for the project?

A2: There is not a specific bid bond form, just a standard bid bond is acceptable.

Q3: The existing inlets along the west and north side of the existing roadway already have a
curb inlet top on them (although not FDOT Type 5 or 6). Please verify that these existing inlets

are to be modified with new inlet tops.

A3: Lake County is not looking to modify or replace the curb inlet tops that are already
constructed and in place.
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